Phi Kappa University of Illinois

Phi Kappa, upon entering its new Home, gave promise of achieving
much, both within and without the Chapter, and the results have been
most gratifying. Brother Thurman, as a reward for two years of most
diligent work, was appointed to the position of managing editor of the Illio.
He was also elected to Sachem, sophomore honorary organization. Brother
Popken, after a very successful season on the varsity basketball squad.
received his “I" and was also elected to membership in the Tribe of Illini.
The freshman delegation, with four numeral men, promises to gain for
Phi Kappa an even higher place in campus activities in the future. Brother
Pfleger received his numerals in football, basketball and baseball: Brother
Sweeney his in track; Brother Evans his in track: and Brother Austin his
in tennis. Brother Austin, after helping materially in the success of two
Mask and Bauble productions, was elected vice-president of the organization.

The Illinois Glee Club, after a rather quiet existence for the last few
years, suddenly leaped into life and made several successful trips through-
out the State. Brothers Johnson and Rice are members. Brothers Koerner.
Walbert and Sturdivant were instrumental in the formation of a local
Chapter of Delta Sigma Pi, professional commerce fraternity.

Phi Kappa, with championships in two different sports to its eredit.
occupies an enviable position among fraternities in the field of intramural
activities. Championships were won in bowling and baseball, for which
four trophies were awarded.

The plans for the Illinois Stadium are entirely completed and the
first piece of ground was turned early in September. The Stadium will
be opened for the Illinois homecoming game in 1923,



